
Page 1 of 1

Barbara Marshall 6/14/17, 1:36 PM

Barbara Marshall:  I have now lived in London for nearly 
40 years. I remember Liz well  and appreciate your 
conveying the details of her memorial service. It is always 
sad to learn of the passings of so many old friends but 
thanks at least for being a messenger. Jeff was a good 
friend, too.  So sad.... My life is going well although I am 
still recovering from a big stroke I had in 2011. Hopefully 
by the next class reunion, I will be in good shape! 


